[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parents and carers, 

On the 20th May, we will be holding our very first Careers Fair. This will be to support our learning journey through our ‘Dreams and Goals’ unit of work for PSHE. 
I am writing to ask for parent volunteers who would like to come into school and take part in this, sharing their jobs and careers with the children.
Each volunteer will have a ‘stall’ that they can set up with any equipment and resources they might want to show the children as part of the discussion such as medical equipment or posters and books etc… 
Each class will have around 30-40 minutes to move around the stalls, asking questions that they have devised in their PSHE lessons. This will be a great opportunity for children to see life beyond school and for them to have the opportunity to ask questions about careers that they might be interested in pursuing. 
If you would like to take part in this, then please fill in the form attached and return to school by Monday 25th April. 
It will be a wonderful day for all involved- especially the children! 
The Careers Fair will run from 9am until 12:15pm. 
Kind regards, 
Mr Taylor 

__________________________________________________________________________________

Name _________________________________

Job title _______________________________ 

Availability 
	Whole morning (9am-12:15pm)
	Part of the morning 



